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HELLO
We’re now in week four of the hearing into the East West Link 
project, which is being heard by a Board of Inquiry and held at the 
Ellerslie Events Centre in Auckland.
At this stage, the hearing is scheduled to run until late August, 
with a draft decision due on 9 October and a final decision 
due on 22 November 2017. More about the Board of Inquiry 
procedures can be found here.
You’re welcome to attend at any time, and a daily schedule 
and transcript is also available. The sessions typically run from 
Monday to Thursday every week.
In the meantime, we also have a new animation and some new 
images showing what different parts of the project will look like. 
Check them out below.

ANIMATION SHOWING ONEHUNGA PATHS
Keen to see what the East West Link walking and cycling paths 
will look like? This new animation shows the features of the 
Onehunga section and provides a pedestrian and cyclist’s eye 
view of the path under SH20 Manukau Harbour Crossing.

NEW IMAGES OF PATHS AVAILABLE
Representations of what two path areas will look like are now on 
our website: 
•	 The proposed Karetu path over Great South Road and the Anns 

Creek area.
•	 The new walking and cycling bridge over Otāhuhu Creek which 

will link the communities of Panama Road and Princes Street 
with walking and cycling access for the first time.  

Updated drawings that have been presented at the hearing are 
also available.

 That’s it for now – see you in August. To find out more about the 
East West Link, visit www.nzta.govt.nz/east-west

Contact us at 0508 6982 395 or eastwest@nzta.govt.nz
Check www.nzta.govt.nz/east-west and subscribe to our e-newsletter


